

Haverhill Public Schools

January 29, 2018

Dear Parents, Staff, Students and Community Members:

A copy of the AHERA management plan for each of our schools is available for review in the administrative office at City Hall and in the school office during regular school hours.

The architects for the following buildings have provided letters stating that these schools were constructed <u>without</u> the use of asbestos-containing building materials (ACBMs). The management plans for these schools contain this documentation:

- Bradford Elementary
- Golden Hill Elementary
- Pentucket Lake Elementary
- Silver Hill Elementary

Any inquiries regarding asbestos containing materials in our schools should be directed to our AHERA Designated Person Heather R. Forgione, who can be reached at the Facilities Department located at 60 Brown Street, by phone at (978) 374-5725 or by email at heather.forgione@haverhill-ps.org with any questions.

Sincerely,

Heather R. Forgione Supervisor of Facilities